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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

The Appomattox River Water Authority and the South Central Wastewater
Authority will be holding a Special Joint Meeting scheduled for 2:00 P.M. on
Thursday, April 26, 2018, at the Appomattox River Water Authority facility,
located at 21300 Chesdin Road, S. Chesterfield, VA 23803.




